
High Representative meets with RS Prime Minister

High Representative Valentin Inzko met with Republika Srpska Prime Minister Željka Cvijanović in
Banja Luka today as part of his round of talks with senior officials in Bosnia and Herzegovina.

The meeting was an opportunity for the High Representative to hear what can be achieved in the coming months
to make BiH move forward on the reform agenda.

The interlocutors also had an exchange of views on the economic climate in the country and ways to attract more
investments.

At the meeting, the High Representative also introduced the new Head of OHR Banja Luka, Ambassador Ulrike
Hartmann, to the Prime Minister.
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